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Olivia Sontag

From: Olaf Ribeiro <fungispore@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 8:36 AM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting

Thanks for the info. I will contact the architects. 
Cheers 
Olaf 
 

From: Olivia Sontag [mailto:osontag@bainbridgewa.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 7:59 AM 
To: OLAF RIBEIRO 
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting 
 
Olaf,  
 
I appreciate the feedback. The presentation was prepared by the applicant. The City requested that the presentation be 
provided ahead of the meeting to preview everything on the screen, however, it was not provided to the City until 
shortly before the meeting started. 
 

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 
From: OLAF RIBEIRO <fungispore@comcast.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 7:52 PM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Re: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting 
 
In future, consider previewing your presentations. It something I always do to avoid an unprofessional presentation! 
Olaf 
 
Sent from XFINITY Connect Mobile App 
 
 
 
------ Original Message ------ 
 
From: Olivia Sontag 
To: relarson@seanet.com, mike@romancingthebuddha.com, lynnbreen@comcast.net, jmchin@msn.com, 
peterthejustokay@mac.com, rmoore@bainbridge.net, brianm@cutleranderson.com, Phyllis Carlyle, annamcclainonline@gmail.com, 
jack@sheridanlawfirm.com, a.chikamoto@hotmail.com, danreisfeld@mac.com, tomandsuebainbridge@gmail.com, 
leonesalfonso@gmail.com, brucea@cutler-anderson.com, cred7659@gmail.com, robin.a.simons@gmail.com, 
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bpweiland@comcast.net, cepons@seanet.com, rodmckenzie@mac.com, jamescmorss@gmail.com, salishseastar@gmail.com, 
kjell445@yahoo.com, ghiestand@q.com, mphilpons@gmail.com, belinda@BeingIndigo.com, larrykight@comcast.net, 
victoria.kight@seattlechildrens.org, ameliafburns@gmail.com, ssteele456@gmail.com, angelacudone@icloud.com, 
cjetravel1@gmail.com, haigtownsend@gmail.com, alexisbriski@gmail.com, peterdenis@q.com, dianephoebe23@gmail.com, 
fungispore@comcast.net, Thompson Brooke, Peter Constable, Judy Foster 
Sent: November 27, 2018 at 4:37 PM 
Subject: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting 

Good Afternoon, 
 
Thank you for attending the Public Participation Meeting for the Winslow Hotel (PLN50880 PRE) on November 26, 2018. 
The attendance was outstanding and we truly appreciate your time and your comments. We apologize, again, for the 
poor visibility of the site plans and other drawings. The site plans and drawings, notes from the meeting, and the 
preapplication letter with reference to specific development regulations are attached. 
 
Should the applicant submit an application for a land use permit, you will receive a Notice in the mail with a comment 
period and will be invited to submit formal public comment. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you! 
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Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
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